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Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 701 Joe Nolan

 
 

From:  
Sent: 30 August 2015 21:53 
To: Wexford Receptionist; Licensing Staff 
Subject: Dublin Port Company's dredging license  
 
To whom it concerns 
 
Ref – S0024-01 
 
 
We at Dublin Bay Watch are very concerned at the current application by the Dublin Port Company to dredge the 
shipping channel and dump the spoil out at the Burford Bank. 
We are aware and have read the many submission objections to this application. Dublin Bay Watch is also adding our 
objection to this application.  
As Dublin Bay has been recently designated an UNESCO Biosphere it would be crazy to dump all this spoil into 
Dublin Bay, because over time it would be all washed back into the  
Bay area and eventually destroy this fantastic amenity that most of the rest of Europe would give their eye teeth for, 
so we are asking the EPA to reject this application. 
 
 
 
Joe Nolan  
Dublin Bay Watch      
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